
From: Barney Aldridge
To: ps.sebcc@gmail.com; Sarah Glade Gurney; una.glass.seb@sonic.net; Neysa Hinton; Diana Rich; City Council;

Kevin Kilgore; Mary Gourley
Subject: Item #8
Date: Tuesday, October 05, 2021 8:08:18 AM

Dear Sebastopol City Council,

Many of us have spent the last 10 years of our lives creating, and investing our time, money
and energy, into what  has become a gathering place for passionate small independently
owned businesses, and a safe place for the residents of Sebastopol to gather and share Food,
Art, Wine, and spend time together. 

Under the supervision of this council the City Manager, Police Chief, and City Planner,
have ignored our pleas, to stop allowing 12-16 people who own RV’s to park them illegally,
blocking bike lanes, Sidewalk access, dumping human waste, storing gasoline and propane
illegally, and verbally abusing myself, and staff multiple times.

This is public space. It does not belong to the small group who have taken it hostage. 

It’s the responsibility of our city council, our city manager, our city planner and our police
chief not to let this happen. 

Please do not remove our bike lanes. 

Instead….please remove the RV’s, who’s owners are operating illegally.

Thank you,

Barney Aldridge
Managing Partner

6780 Depot Street #110
Sebastopol, CA 95472
Phone: 707.484.8020
Email: barney@aldridgedevelopment.net
www.aldridgedevelopment.net
Sent from my iPad
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